MEETING OF THE COUNCIL

MINUTES (UNRESERVED)

2.00pm on Monday, 1 March 2021 By Zoom

Present (Reserved): Anthony, Lord Grabiner QC (Chair); Professor Jason Carroll; Dr Andrew Carter; Dr Tim Chesters; Dr Maciej Dunajski; Professor John Gibson; Professor Jonathan Goodman;

Waterson during that workshop in order to fund raise for the charities, MindOut, and Mermaids UK. The students will use the crochet squares made to create a blanket. It is anticipated that a similar workshop will be held for Staff so that they may contribute as well. The UCS President requested permission from Council to use the UCS logo on the cards. The logo incorporates the College's coat of arms. Council formally approved of the request by the UCS to use the UCS logo on the fundraising cards as approved by the Senior Tutor.

(iv) Social Media Policy for students

The Senior Tutor circulated a draft Social Media Policy to the members of Council. Council formally approved of the Social Media Policy.

(v) Summer Event

The possibilty of holding a summer event was discussed. It was noted that the situation in late June is not currently known and that any planning for a summer event should assume that some kind of restrictions may still be in place. Council approved of the planning going ahead, including planning with HoDs. However, it did not, at this point, formally approve the holding of the event. A detailed